
 

 

Generic Letter to Friends in the Community  

 

October 2018 

 

Dear _____, 

I know that you love this community.  If you are looking for ways you can give to 

organizations which are doing good in this area, we invite you to consider 

supporting an organization which feeds the hungry, provides tutoring and 

emotional support to children, nurtures creativity by providing arts camps and 

hosting arts organizations like Summerstock, and has a call to meet need in the 

greater Toledo area.  First Presbyterian Church does all this and more.  We 

provide counseling and support in times of crisis and need, and an environment 

where people can nurture their spirituality and think about who they want to be. 

We have enclosed a flier which highlights some of our work, and a donation form, 

should you feel so moved. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


